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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Passing this bill is a MUST.  National popular vote is the only way that the will of the vast majority of We 
The People can be recognized. 
It does not allow the twisting and unbalance that happens with our present Electoral College system.  
That system is broken, National Popular Vote is the way to fix it - BY REPLACING IT. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Russell Fowler 
1955 Dallas Hwy NW 
Salem, OR 97304-4466 
(503) 385-1048 
 

 


